
Lynette McSpadden 

PWC National Mentor Program Manager 

With more than two decades of air traffic/flight service operational and management 

experience, Lynette McSpadden is the Notice to Airmen policy writer, bringing NOTAMs 

closer to international standards.   She has worked in many positions within the FAA, 

providing a strong foundation of skills and knowledge.  Positions include Quality 

Assurance and Training Specialist, Program Manager for the Aviation Safety Hotline 

and Management Program Analyst within the office of Air Traffic Safety Oversight. 

Mrs. McSpadden supports and was a past-president of Professional Women Controllers 

(PWC) and is a co-lead of the PWC National Mentor Program in Washington, DC.  

Mrs. McSpadden holds a BS in Airway Science Management from Kent State University 

as well as a MAS in Aviation Safety from Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University and was 

recognized by Kent State University with the Vision 21 award in 2005. 
 


